
IMPORTANT 
DATES 

10/8 No School -

Columbus Day  

10/12 Donuts with  

Dad 7:15 am. 

10/17 Conferences  

4:00-7:30 pm 

10/24 Picture Retakes 

10/25 Conferences  

4:00-7:30 pm 

10/26 No School – 

Teacher Institute Day 

10/31 Classroom       

Halloween Parties 

A Note From Mrs. Walsh 

We just completed our school-wide Little Casears Pizza Kit 
fundraiser last month.  We had $7,872 in total sales!  That is 

amazing!  I am so proud of all of our students.  We have been 
able to purchase some great prizes and incentives for the stu-

dents for our PBIS Eagle Eye Program.  A big thank you also 
goes out to the families that donated funds to the 
program!  Your help is greatly appreciated.  Our fundraiser did 

have several incentives tied to it and the following students 
earned prizes: 

  

Top seller in the school: Kyle Worley 

  

Top seller in each grade: 

Kindergarten: Liam Craig 

1st Grade: Charlie Peacock 

2nd Grade: Aubrie Dornink 

3rd Grade: Kyle Worley 

4th Grade: Ashlynne Turner 

  

10 item or more winner: Caylor Steiner 

20 item or more winner: Kyle Worley 

  

Top selling Class: Mrs. Brody 

Mrs. Brody’s class will enjoy a pizza party lunch the 2nd week 

in October!  

Picture Retakes 

Photos have been sent home with the students.  If you are not 

happy with the photos you can return your pictures and re-

quest retakes.  Retakes will take place on October 24, 2018.  

You must return your pictures by that date if you wish your 

child to have retakes.  Please write “retake” on the outside of 

your child’s picture envelope.  If your child was absent on pic-

ture day we will have them photographed on retake day. 

Title 1 Info 
 
The district will be 

hosting their annual 
Title 1 Parental meet-

ings on October 17 and 
24, 2018.  These will be 
held at the Middle 

School and hosted by 
our Title 1 Director, Mr. 

Klett.   
Please feel free to drop 

by anytime between 4 - 
7:30 pm to see what 
Title 1 is all about and 

give your input.  You 
may also reach him at  

mklett@nbcusd.org  
or 765-9274. 

mailto:mklett@nbcusd.org


THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING TO POPLAR GROVE!!! 

The book fair will be open during school hours (8:00-3:00) on 

Oct. 17th thru the 25th. It will also be open from 4:00-7:30 during 

parent teacher conferences (Oct 17th and 25th).  Please stop by 

the library to see the wonderful selection of books available! All 

proceeds benefit our library programs.  Please come and choose 

some great books! If you are sending money with your child, 

please remember to add 7.75% sales tax and put it in an envelope 

with your child’s name. Thank you!! See you at the fair!  

Scholastic Book Fair 

Lost and Found 

During conferences is a great time to check our Lost and 

Found.  Our Lost  and Found is located in our Kindergarten 

and 1st Grade hallway.  Please let your student know to check 

the Lost and Found for any items they are missing.  Please 

make sure your student’s name is on all personal items. 

Halloween Party Information  
We will be having our classroom Halloween parties on Wednesday, October 

31st.  We will be sending home a letter asking for donations of treats and juice 

for the parties.  Please watch your student’s backpack for information.   

Please send your student to school dressed in their Halloween Costume.  

Please note we do not allow face paint, masks or look-alike weapons.  Your 

child will change out of their costume after the parties.  Please make sure your 

child has clothes for the rest of the school day.   

Schedule: 

8:15-8:45    Parade (We will be outside weather permitting, please dress ac-

cordingly) 

8:45-9:45    Parties in Classrooms 

9:45-10:00  Students will get changed out of costumes 

10:00-10:45 PBIS Assembly 

Please note:  For all class parties we ask that you leave all 

younger siblings at home. 

1st Grade 

Congratulations to  

Students of the Month 

September 2018! 

Kindergarten 

2nd Grade 

3rd Grade 

4th Grade 




